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March 13, 2021 Update 
 

 

The Bernards Township Utility Advisory Task Force has been advised 
by Altice USA/Optimum that the company is adding more capacity to the 
network in the Hills.  The work will commence on March 17 and take 2-3 
weeks to complete in the areas associated with three nodes.  
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